
LANGFORD WORLD MIDDLE 
SCHOOL

Principal Darden’s Greeting

Welcome to Langford World Middle School! I look 
forward to sharing an exciting year of learning and 
growing with you. Our teachers are continually 
looking for new and creative ways to engage our 
students in their learning experiences here at 
Langford World Middle School. We have high 
expectations for all of our students and in order to 
ensure success, it will be a joint effort between all 
stakeholders. I want our students to enjoy coming 
to school each and every day. We will accomplish 
this by creating a school environment that is filled 
with rich experiences to include performance based 
projects, real world application learning 
experiences, challenging projects, high academic 
achievement, lasting friendships, and indelible 
memories.
I am excited to be a part of the Langford Family and 
look forward to a great year!

Warm Regards,
Sherri Darden
Principal


